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Total number of borzoi taken into rescue by NBRF in 2017 = 13, all of which were placed in their 

permanent forever homes by year end. 

 

There are an additional 3 borzoi that are in long term foster care with owner reimbursing all expenses 

to NBRF while he is in Australia caring for his ailing mother. 

 

Our veterinary expenditures were extremely modest at only $5,319.56 for the year.  We are thankful to 

several of our fosters who were able to obtain deep veterinary discounts for veterinary care for NBRF 

recue borzoi in their care.  All borzoi placed by NBRF are spayed/neutered, microchipped, vaccinated, 

heartworm/4DX tested and are current on all vet care before being placed in permanent homes. 
 

Additional expenditures for the year, which include but is not limited to our toll free number, 

internet/website, postage, fuel reimbursement for transports, insurance, paypal fees on donations 

received, and rescue supplies that include collars, leads, tags, microchips, totaled $6,596.45. 
 

We received $15,424.82 from the Beverly Taylor Trust Fund in March and are appreciative of the 

continued dedication by the BTTF Board.  We also received $116.00 from wine sales at Benefit 

Wines, $739.82 from Amazon Smile, and $927.80 from various fundraisers.    

 

As of January 1, 2018, Borzoi Rescue - Northern California (BR-NC), started in 1983 and ran for 

decades by Jacqueline Gregory and Nancy Joeckel, with help through the years from several other BR-

NC Board Members, has closed it's doors and folded into NBRF.  BR-NC and NBRF have always 

worked closely and cooperatively and are working together to make sure this transition goes 

seamlessly.  Please be assured that wherever a borzoi is in need, whether former BR-NC "areas" or the 

rest of the USA, no borzoi will go without help.  NBRF thanks Jacqueline and Nancy for their tireless 

dedication to borzoi in need and all their help in the transition of records, information and resources. 
 

International  2017 Year End Summary: Total number of borzoi assisted by NBRF-International = 9 

with 8 of the 9 actually coming to the USA and one remaining in an adoptive home in Russia after 

medical needs were met by NBRF-I.  Medical expenses, transport, and airfare is very costly for our 

International efforts, however only funds specifically donated by individuals FOR International Rescue 

are ever used on International dogs with fundraisers also being done on www.GoFundMe.com. 

 

NBRF-I is currently working with a reputable rescue in China for a large rescue effort of borzoi and 

the first of the 5 total borzoi that are coming to the USA will be arriving next weekend. 
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